
 

 

         25th September 2020 

 

 

Dear applicant, 

RE: Job Vacancy:  Peer Support Lead (West Yorkshire) 

Thank you for your interest in the above mentioned position. 

Please complete the enclosed application form and return to us via email or post by midnight 

Sunday 18th October 2020. 

Successful applicants will be notified of interview dates by 25th October 2020.   

If you would like to find out more about the post or have any queries please contact the 

Hepatitis C Trust on 020 7089 6229 or email admin@hepctrust.org.uk. 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Stuart Smith 

Director of Community Services 

 

Charity Registration Number: 1104279                     Company Number: 05069924 


